
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Breakfast/After-School Club Update 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Following your feedback, we have made some updates to the booking process for the 

breakfast and after-school club.  From 7th September booking will be open to book for the 

whole term.  You will be able to book for the same day or the whole term if needed.  Please 

ensure you are using the Autumn term booking tab as there may be 2 options until the end 

of this month.  Please ensure you are booked by 2:30pm each day for either the after-school 

club or breakfast club the following day so that we can ensure we have the correct registers 

and enough food available! 

If you are paying by childcare vouchers (e.g. Kiddi Vouchers or Government Funded) we may 

need to provide you with a unique code to facilitate this and we will need to change your 

payment settings.  If you are using vouchers, please fill in this form.  You will then be able to 

book, and the balance will appear as negative. You will need to draw down your vouchers to 

ensure this balance is topped up.   

Our government tax-free childcare unique reference: 142076 

If you are not paying by childcare vouchers, please note you will no longer be able to go into 

a negative balance and sessions will need to be paid for at the time of booking. 

 

Thank you for your support so far,  

Jess Paul 

https://forms.gle/jzoSD1jLpSBoMnpt7

